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The Chargé d'Affaires, ad interim, of the Embassy of the

United States of America to the Secretary of State for
External Affairs

No. 206

The Chargé d'Affaires, ad interim, of the United States of America pr
his compliments to the Secretary of State for External Affairs and hi
honor to refer to Note No. 266 of October 26, 1956 from the Departmg
External Affairs, approving on behalf of the Canadian Government, si
to certain conditions, the proposed navigation improvements which are
undertaken in the Detroit River Section of the Great Lakes conn,
channels.

The Chargé d'Affaires, ad interim, has the honour to confirm the accer
by the Government of the United States of America of the conditions set
by the Canadian Government in Note No. 266 and to state that the Goverr
of the United States considers the arrangements for the proposed projg
have been completed on October 26, 1956.

"4M.C.R.
Embassy of the United States of America,

Ottawa, February 26, 1957.


